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 NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

It’s with great regret that I have to inform you that Aldean Corwin passed away.  Aldean has been with our club for many years and 

we all enjoyed her wit and commentary.   

 

Vince Hale gave us a great project that was simple enough for all of us to carve yet with enough freedom for many to be creative.  He 

also donated the project money to the club.  Thanks Vince. 

 

Remember, the Christmas party is set for December 8
th

 at the Meyers Community Center which is the same location as last year 

from 6pm to 11pm.  The following is a list of people who have already signed up to bring things along with a list of items we still 

need.  Please contact me with what you would like to bring if you are not already signed up. 
 

Brisket (Charley Garrison)  Salad (Mary Garrison)  Dessert (Mary Garrison) 

Ham ( Tom Noller)  Salad (Rudy Hunger)  Dessert (Rudy Hunger)  

Rolls and bread (Eddie Brook)    Fruit Salad (Steve Crouse)  Dessert (Bob Gaines) 

Trash bags, Paper Towels, Plates, Plasticware, Napkins (Don Hotzel) Deviled Eggs (Don Hotzel) 

Short Christmas Tree (Dean Walden) Cups, Ice, Drinks (Jim Duncan)  

Turkey, Chili, Link Sausages (Bernie Gajdica) 

 

Still need:  Additional meats prepared, beans, vegetables, casseroles, olives, pickles, 

condiments OR anything else you want to bring.   
 

As we talked about at the last meeting, let’s exchange more carvings this year.  I’d like to see every carver give and get a carving.   

Everyone likes to get something special from a friend.  The spouses can exchange whatever they want. 

 

As I announced at the last meeting, I’ll be stepping down as president at the end of this year.  We need to elect new officers for 2012 

at the Christmas Party.  The club cannot continue without officers.  Tom Noller had agreed to continue on as the News Letter Editor 

but we need to have volunteers for President, Vice President, and Treasurer. 

 

REMEMBER:  NO MEETINGS IN NOVEMBER OR DECEMBER. 

Bernie 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST (June and September are still open.  Please see Tom or me about picking a month to instruct. ) 

 

January – Tom Noller; February – Bernie Gajdica;   March – Bernie Gajdica; April – Dean Walden; May – Bob Case; June – XX;  

July - Bob Gaines; August – Charley Garrison;  September – XX;  October – Vince Hale 

 

 

Other News:  The boxes of patterns were donated to the McKinney Senior Center which hosts a group of carvers each Friday.  They 

asked  me to pass on their sincer thanks  and let you all know that they really appreciate your generosity.    

 

 

 

   

  



 

 

    
 

      Hard at work on Sea Horses. 

 

    
 

Vince learning what else can be done with his blank.   

 

    
 

I only reglue tails 3 times!     Show and Tell 



 

 

   
 
 

   
 

Wanted to show off some of the variations on the project.  Great work guys!! 
 


